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NEWSLETTER
QUARTER 2 2023

MY MATHS BUDDY PROGRAMME 
EMPOWERS LEARNERS

Teachers and learners at Steynville Secondary 
School, in Piketberg, are benefitting from a My 
Maths Buddy Effective Teaching programme, 
which commenced in April 2023.

Benefitting seven Maths teachers and 335 learners, 
the aim of the programme is to improve the quality 
of math teaching and learning in schools, promote 
a deeper understanding and appreciation of math 
among learners, enhance their problem-solving 
and critical thinking skills, and empower teachers 
with effective teaching strategies and resources.
 
As part of the programme, each learner received a 
My Maths Buddy learner kit, which included a 
dictionary, two insert cards, and a terminology 
workbook.

WEST COAST SCHOOLS EMBARK ON A LEADERSHIP JOURNEY

Three high schools on the West Coast are embarking on an exciting new leadership journey through the Columba Programme. Weston 
Secondary, Louwville High, and New Vredenburg High School have been selected to participate in this empowering initiative.

The Columba Programme is set to kick off with five-day intensive leadership residential academies, taking place in July and August 2023. These 
academies aim to strengthen schools by focusing on improved discipline, enhanced school completion rates, and actively building the 
21st-century skills and capabilities that the youth need to succeed in an ever-evolving world.
 
Moreover, the programme also fosters the adoption of essential values and improves the transition of young learners from school to tertiary 
education.

"This programme has made Mathematics a lot easier for me to understand. The dictionary really helped in giving me the knowledge and 
confidence I needed to excel in Maths," said one Grade 10 learner.
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HOPEFIELD NETBALL CLUB RECEIVES SUPPORT

SED QUARTERLY SPEND

2023 UPCOMING
COMMUNITY MEETINGS

Details of the next community engagements will be communicated on Umoya’s online 
platforms.

NEW PROGRAMME LAUNCH

LOOK OUT FOR THE FOLLOWING DURING Q3/2023:

Over the past few months, we have extended our support to local 
sports clubs in Hopefield, providing them with brand-new kits 
bearing the Umoya Energy logo.
 
Umoya Energy prides itself in providing support to local communities, 
especially when it comes to promoting sports and fitness among the 
youth.

In our ongoing commitment to fostering local economic 
growth, Umoya Energy is thrilled to announce the upcoming 
launch of the Bergriver SMME Development, Training, and 
Grant-Making Support Programme.

This new Enterprise Development Programme will be 
introduced to twelve local SMMEs from the Piketberg, Aurora, 
and Velddrif communities by the end of quarter three.

We firmly believe in the power of sports to inspire and unite communities, 
and we are delighted to contribute to the growth and success of the 
Hopefield Netball Club. - Amber Zeeman, Umoya Energy CLO.

This 8-month programme, in partnership with The 
Initiative for Community Advancement (ICA) local 
NPO, will encompass training, resources, mentoring, 
and financial support. The aim is to enhance the 
capacities of these SMMEs, create new business 
growth opportunities, and contribute to the overall 
prosperity of the West Coast region.
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